
Bulletin insert: 
            

 

As a new endeavor, the Archdiocese of Baltimore will implement an 
ethics hotline so employees, volunteers, parishioners, vendors and 
other interested parties can report concerns regarding suspected 
financial and human resources issues.  This provides us with an 
additional measure that supports compliance with the policies and 
procedures of the archdiocese.  We have selected  , an 
independent third-party company, to provide all Archdiocesan 
parishes and schools with an ethics hotline.  Reports can be filed on 
this hotline via the web at www.archbalt.org by using the EthicsPoint 
link ( ), by using the EthicsPoint website at www.ethicspoint.com or 
via one of EthicsPoint's trained specialists at 1-888-572-8026. 
 
 
 
Paycheck stub insert: 
 

As a new endeavor, the Archdiocese of Baltimore will implement an 
ethics hotline so employees can report concerns regarding suspected 
financial and human resources issues.  This provides us with an 
additional measure that supports compliance with the policies and 
procedures of the archdiocese.  We have selected , an 
independent third-party company, to provide all Archdiocesan 
parishes and schools with an ethics hotline.  Reports can be filed on 
this hotline via the web at www.archbalt.org by using the EthicsPoint 
link ( ), by using the EthicsPoint website at www.ethicspoint.com or 
via one of EthicsPoint's trained specialists at 1-888-572-8026. 
 


